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I have been a registered voter in Oregon since 1982 and thus have experienced 

voting in person and voting by mail. I have seen how our registration and turn out 

have vastly increased and improved by allowing vote by mail, especially for people 

who cannot take a day off from work and lack transportation to get to a voting booth. I 

am very proud of Oregon in leading the way for voting equity. I am strongly opposed 

to this attempt to revert back to our shameful past to limit voting rights to a chosen 

few. 


